
    GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

              DIRECTORATE OF SCHOOL EDUCATION 

           NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

 

 NOTIFICATION 

 

NO.ED/HT/ADVT-1/2015-16/12                    Dated, Kohima, the,26th May 2022 

 

This is to inform those Candidates who have submitted applications in response to 

advertisement of even number dated 16/01/2020 for the post of Hindi Primary Teacher. That, as per 

the Govt. Order NO.NSSB/Dept.-1/2022 dated 10th May 2022, all recruitments will be done by the 

Nagaland Staff Selection Board (NSSB).  

Therefore, the fees submitted by candidates will be reimbursed for which they should 

produce the front page of their Bank account passbook along with Contact Number which should be 

emailed to the address (dsehindi@gmail.com), on or before 30th June 2022. 

No representations/communications will be entertained from candidates who fail to 

comply with the above directive. 

 

 

 

 

(SHANAVAS C) IAS 

    Principal Director 

 

 


